
 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS 

Important Message Re: May Rent Payments 
Your health, safety and well-being are the top priority for all of us at the Housing 

Authority of the City of Tulsa (THA). We know that things are challenging right now for 

so many, and particularly many of our residents. We want to ensure that you and your 

families have all that you need to remain healthy physically, emotionally and 

financially. 

 

To help ease some of the financial burden for you during this time, we are 

waiving rent for the month of May for residents of THA public housing 

properties and Project-Based Rental Assistance (PBRA) properties. This 

includes residents of Apache Manor, Comanche Park, East Central Village, 

Hewgley Terrace, Inhofe Plaza, LaFortune Tower, The Meadows, Mohawk Manor, 

Murdock Villa, Parkview Terrace, Pioneer Plaza, Riverview Park, Sandy Park, 

Seminole Hills/Whitlow, South Haven Manor, Scattered Sites and Towne Square. 

 

We hope that this helps you and your family commit your financial resources to other 

needs you may have as we face the situation surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

together as a community. 

 

Please keep the information we are sharing with you related to THA’s response to 

COVID-19 so you will have phone numbers that you may need readily available.  

 

As a reminder, our central office (415 E. Independence St.) is closed through at least 

April 30. During this closure, please call your property manager, social service 

coordinator or our main phone line (918-582-0021) with questions or concerns. Our 

staff is also still available via email. 

 

We will continue to update you as new developments arise. Please continue to follow 

the guidance we’ve shared to keep yourself and your family healthy. 

 


